
Whiteside School District #115 
 

TITLE IX - NOTIFICATION STATEMENT 
 

It is the policy of Whiteside School District No. 115 not to discriminate on the basis of sex in its 
educational programs, activities or employment policies as required by Title IX of the 1972 
Educational Amendments.  Inquiries regarding compliance with Title IX may be directed to 
Superintendent of Whiteside School, Title IX Coordinator, 111 Warrior Way, Belleville, Illinois  
62221 (Phone 239-0000), or to the Director of the Office for Civil Rights,  Department of Health, 
Education and Welfare, Washington, D.C. 
 

NOTICE OF DISABILITY ACCOMMODATION  
AT PARENT CONFERENCES, SCHOOL PROGRAMS, AND BOARD MEETINGS 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, parents needing accommodations or 
auxiliary aids in order to participate in parent conferences, school programs, and board 
meetings should contact the school administration at least 24 hours in advance.   
 

NONDISCRIMINATION 
 

Equal educational and extracurricular opportunities are available to all students without regard 
to race, color, nationality, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, ancestry, age, religious 
beliefs, physical or mental disability, status as homeless, or actual or potential marital or 
parental status, including pregnancy.  No student shall, based on sex or sexual orientation, be 
denied equal access to programs, activities, services, or benefits or be limited in the exercise of 
any right, privilege, advantage, or denied equal access to educational and extracurricular 
programs and activities. 
 

Any student or parent/guardian with a sex equity or equal opportunity concern should contact 
the superintendent. 

 
 


